
Welcome to 
Year 3

The class teacher is
Ms Harris



Year 3 – General Information

• Children will come into and out of Chestnut Class 
through the side door. 

• Please name everything that comes to school with your 
child, especially jumpers! 

• Any messages can be communicated through the 
children’s Class Dojo.

• Absences, appointments, collection etc to be 
communicated to the admin team please. 

• Children in KS2 have the opportunity to buy snacks at 
break time at the Tuck shop.  They can also bring a 
snack from home.

•

• Please make sure children have their PE kits and water 
bottles in school every day. 



Our Timetable



Read, read, read!
• Reading is essential!

• Most children will now be on Accelerated Reader (AR) 

books.  

• Children will complete a reading test which will give 

an AR level. 

• Children pick their book at their level from the school 

library. When children have read their books and feel 

confident to answer questions about the plot, 

characters and their likes/dislikes, they take an AR 

quiz. The quiz will give the child the next AR level to 

take - it can move up, down or stay the same.



Homework

• Children will have 10 spellings to learn 
each week and some form of maths 
challenge that will usually link to our 
learning in class.

• Read, read, read! – Please make comments 
in the children’s HSLB.

• Children can practise TT Rockstars at 
home. 



Spellings
As well as weekly spellings, children will need to learn to 

spell all of the year 3 and year 4 common exception words by 
the end of Year 4. 



Maths - Times tables

• TT Rockstars

• Year 2 – x 2, x 5, x 10

• Year 3 – x 3, x 4, x 8

Year 4 

Multiplication test in June each year.  All times tables tested.

25 questions, 6 seconds



Website: 

www.yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk/

The school website is regularly updated 
with useful information and updates on 

your children’s learning.

http://www.yealmpton-primary.devon.sch.uk/


Finally…

• Please do speak to us if you have 

questions, concerns, suggestions etc.

• If you are able to listen to children 

read/help out, please let me know.

• We are very much looking forward to 

teaching your children and hope they 

have a fantastic and rewarding Year 3. 


